
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers 
What a lovely week of fun activities we have 

had. It was really lovely being able to visit the 

church this week as part of our learning 

around Easter and the importance of this time 

for Christians. We would like to thank 

Reverend Karen for speaking to our children 

and we look forward to seeing her more as 

we return to our assembly schedule after the 

holidays.  

 

Foundation Stage have had a very busy week 

with an Easter Egg hunt with Pre-school as 

well as inviting their parents in to make Easter 

gardens - you are all doing so well Foundation 

Stage and we are all very proud of you! 

 

It was also incredibly special to have a live 

Rocksteady Concert on Monday afternoon. 

The children were fantastic and performed 

brilliantly after such a long period of recorded 

performances.  

 

I hope you all have a lovely holiday period and 

that you are able to rest and recharge. 

 

Miss Lock  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

8 April 2022 

Term Dates 2022-2023 
Please see below the term dates for the academic year September 2022-July 2023: 
 

Autumn Term 2022  

Monday 5 September 2022 Children return to school  

24-28 October 2022 Half Term  

Monday 31 October 2022 INSET Day 1 (no children) 

Tuesday 1 November 2022 Children return to school 

Friday 16 December 2022 End of Term (school finishes at 13:30) 

  

Spring Term 2023  

Tuesday 3 January 2023 INSET Day 2 (no children) 

Wednesday 4 January 2023 Children return to school 

13-17 February 2022 Half Term 

Monday 20 February 2023 INSET Day 3 (no children) 

Tuesday 21 February 2023 Children return to school 

Friday 31 March 2023 End of Term (school finishes at 13:30) 

  

Summer Term 2023  

Monday 17 April 2023 Children return to school 

29 May – 2 June 2023 Half Term 

Monday 5 June 2023 Children return to school 

Friday 21 July 2023 End of Term (school finishes at 13:30) 

Monday 24 July 2023 INSET Day 4 (no children) 

Tuesday 25 July 2023 INSET Day 5 (no children 

 
 

Devoran School – PE Kit Days – Summer  

Monday Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 

Monday 25 April (ONLY) – PE kit for Years 5 & 6 

Tuesday FS Year 1 Year 6 

Wednesday Year 4 Year 5 

Thursday Year 2 Year 3 

Friday Year 1 Year 5 Year 6 

 

Staff News 
It is with deep regret that we have to inform you that Mrs Grocott has 
made the difficult decision to remain at home to look after her three 
lovely children and will be leaving Devoran School on 30 April. We will all 
miss her greatly. 
 
We are delighted to welcome Mrs Sylvia Benbow to the team – she will 
be working in Year Six three days a week as a teaching assistant.  
 
We are also thrilled that Mr Griggs will be working in Year 5 two days a 
week as the co-teacher alongside Mrs Morris. He will continue to work 
with Year 6 on the other days as normal.   



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our children in Foundation Stage have had a great time this week 

taking part in a variety of Easter activities. We enjoyed inviting our 

adults into school to help us make our Easter gardens and we loved 

connecting with Pre-School for a little Easter egg hunt as well as some 

map reading and journey exploration!  



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

It was so lovely 

to return to 

Devoran Church 

and listen to 

Reverend Karen 

talk to us about 

Easter and the 

importance of 

this time for 

Christians 

whilst also 

learning more 

about the 

church building 

and the 

importance of 

the school and 

church’s role 

within the 

community. For 

many of our 

children, it was 

their first time 

in the church 

and it was so 

special to be 

able to take 

part in this 

service.  


